
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
3 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 9 Parent Teacher Consultation Evening – Wednesday 11 June 2025 
 
I am writing to you to provide you with details of your child’s second Parent Teacher Consultation 
Evening of the year on Wednesday 11 June 3pm-6pm.  
 
This Parent Teacher Consultation will take place in person in the Academy. As mentioned in our 
previous communications, we will continue to use the School Cloud booking system for booking 
appointments with your child’s teachers.   
 
Please use the link below to book your 5-minute appointments with your child’s teachers.  Booking 
will be live from midday on Wednesday 4 June. https://bourne.schoolcloud.co.uk . 
 
Mrs Hitchins, Head of Year 9, the Senior Leadership team, SEND team and attendance support, Mrs 
Beer, will be available throughout the evening should you wish to chat to them. 
In addition, Mr Roberts-Wray will be offering an appointment service for careers advice and guidance 
on the evening. Please refer to the map you collect on arrival for his exact location.  

 
We aim to ensure that the evening is informative and provides you with an important insight into how 
your child has settled into Year 9.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy on Wednesday 11 June. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs K Franklin   Mrs E Hitchins 
Assistant Principal Head of Year 9  
 
 
 

https://bourne.schoolcloud.co.uk/

